

January 26, 2016

Mr. Scott K. Choppin Founder and CEO S.K. Choppin Demolition, Inc. 5318 E. 2nd Street, Ste. 644 Long Beach, CA 90803

In Re: Pool Demolition Project - 451 N. Euclid Street, La Habra, CA

Dear Mr. Choppin

This letter is acknowledgement of the outstanding work your company performed at the above referenced property.

Your demolition team completed their work very quickly and with no fuss. We appreciated the excellent communication; we knew where the project stood at all times.

As a vote of confidence on our part, we have invited your company to join our preferred vendor list. We would recommend other apartment owners and managers to utilize your services.

Thanks again for the great work.

Sincerely,

Kim Roberston